
 

 

 

27th November, 2023 

 

Listing Department, 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai – 400051 

 

Scrip Symbol: TCI 

 

Listing Department, 

BSE Ltd., 

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai-400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 532349 

 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
In compliance with Regulation 30 & 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligation & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, Please be informed that the reminders letters dated 27th November, 2023 are being sent to the 

shareholders regarding intimation about unclaimed shares and dividend due for transfer to the IEPF, 

pursuant to the provisions of Section 124 of the Companies Act, 2013 read with the IEPF Authority 

(Accounting, Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016 as amended from time to time.  This notice has also 

been published in the newspapers and the Copies of newspaper cuttings are also being attached herewith. 

 

This is for your information, records & for dissemination to public at large. 

  

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Transport Corporation of India Limited 

 

 

 

Archana Pandey 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl: a/a 
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